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Czapla - DNR, Dustin <dustin.czapla@state.co.us>

Re: Arkansas Valley Slag Project

1 message

Stephanie Michael <smichael@unionmilling.com> Mon, Oct 25, 2021 at 12:17 PM
To: Joseph Fattor <fattorlaw@outlook.com>
Cc: angelina <angelina@leadvillesanitation.com>, Steve Bain <sbain@wsmtlaw.com>, "dustin.czapla@state.co.us"
<dustin.czapla@state.co.us>, Gary Knippa KNIPPA <gknippa@msn.com>, Steve Craig <scraig@unionmilling.com>, Gary
Slifka <gslifka@unionmilling.com>, Nick Michael <nmichael@unionmilling.com>

Mr. Fattor,

Please see response to your letter in the following attachment. If you have any questions please let me know.


Thanks!

Stephanie Michael
Union Milling Contractors
720-413-5943

On Oct 15, 2021, at 4:57 PM, Joseph Fattor <fattorlaw@outlook.com> wrote:

Please see the attached PDF.
<10.15.2021 LSD ltr to Union Milling.pdf>
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Union Milling Contractors 
P.O. Box 620490 

Littleton, CO 80162-0490 
+1.303.947.3499 

 
 

 
 

VIA EMAIL 
October 25, 2021 
 
Joseph Fattor 
405 Harrison Avenue 
Leadville, CO 80461 
719-486-2686 
 
RE:  Response to October 15, 2021 Correspondence 
 
Mr. Fattor, 
Union Milling Contractors (UMC) has prepared this response on behalf of CJK Milling Company LLC, the 
Application for the Arkansas Valley Slag Project.  Responses to your request for information:   

1. Why did you not address the fact that your Certified Letter of September 8, 2021, regarding 
this matter, which was directed to the Sanitation District was not posted for a number of 
weeks?  

Response: 
It was our understanding that the structural agreements were to be submitted after CDRMS acceptance 
of our permit application.  In fact, we were to submit the Structure Agreements at the time of application.  
This misunderstanding was brought to our attention by Dustin Czapla at CDRMS and we have 
appropriately addressed this issue.  

2. Within my letter of October 1, I requested the copy of your engineering evaluation 
demonstrating that the structures of the Leadville Sanitation District will not be damaged 
by the proposed activities.  As a response, you stated that the document is currently being 
prepared.  If it is not prepared, how can you now conclude that the Leadville Sanitation 
District cannot be damaged by the proposed activities?  

Response: 
The engineering report cannot state that we will not damage Leadville Sanitation assets. Instead, the 
engineering report will identify assets that could potentially be damaged in which CJK will be responsible. 
As per regulations, structural agreements are delivered first to property owners within 200 ft of the project 
for signature. If no signature is received the Engineering Report needs to be completed within 60 days 
from the date the Structure Agreements were mailed. Therefore, the due date for the engineering report is 
November 7, 2021.  John Erich Rauber and Associates (CO PE number 26647) is currently working on 
this report.  We will provide a copy once its prepared. 

 

Sincerely, 
for 
CJK Milling Company LLC 
by 
UMC Contractors LLC 
Stephanie Michael 
 
cc: GKnippa, CJK Milling Company, LLC 
 SCraig, UMC 
 GSlifka, UMC 
 NMichael, UMC 
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